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Residents served by the New River Resource Authority are

invited to participate in the Regions HHW & Document
Shredding Event, Saturday, September 10, 2022.

Residents interested in this event will need to call NRRA
at (540) 674-1677 to schedule an appointment. Event will
be held at the New River Resource Authority, 7100
Cloyd’s Mtn. Road, Dublin, VA 10 AM - 2 PM.

NO COMMERCIAL WASTE or COMMERCIAL VEHICLES will be accepted for HHW

This program is sponsored by

The New River Resource Authority



